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Hello Everyone, 

Spring is finally here and I hope it 
stays and gets warmer! 

   We had our April club meeting at the 
Kingston Municipal building in the main chamber at 6:30 pm April 
14th.  We have changed our time so we don't interfere with 
another meeting held at 7:30 pm.  We are still looking to get a 
permanent place to meet. 

   This months meeting was a short one as there were only 8 
members in attendance. 

   The August open hunt preparations are coming along fine and 
we have some paid entrants already.

    AGAIN THE SPRING PICNIC HUNT WILL BE JUNE 8TH AT THE GOSS'S 
HOUSE STARTING AT 9AM.  DON'T FORGET TO REGISTER WITH RON DENMAN 
BY JUNE 1ST.  HUNT FEE WILL BE $50.00 PER HUNTER AGAIN.  NO 
ENTRIES WILL BE ACCEPTED AFTER JUNE 1ST.  YOU MUST LET RON KNOW 
BEFORE JUNE 1ST IF YOU WANT TO PAY AT THE PICNIC. Remember to 
bring a covered dish to share and the club will supply a 
Birthday cake for the clubs birthday.

   THE CLUBS JUNE MEETING WILL BE AT THE PICNIC.

   We began the finds of the month comp etition, with Myron 
Tyberski winning the jewelry and Dave C locker winning in the 
coin division.  Congrats you are entered into the yearly 
drawing.

   Due to not having a permanent meeting place we didn't have 
the member drawing or coin raffle this month.  Hopefully we will 
soon find a good place to meet so we can resume our normal club 
activities.

"The Penn Pointer"



   Dave Thornton brought up about possibly car pooling to some 
of the hunts to help cut costs  for the club members attending 
different hunts.

We will look into this.  On that same note many members from 
other clubs attend our hunt it only makes sens e to support 
their hunts also.  This in turn will help our own clubs open 
hunt.

    Club dues are due and must be paid before June 1st if you 
are planning on coming to the Picnic. 

GOOD HUNTING

President
By Derr


